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Notice of Public Exhibition  

Draft Warnervale District Contributions Plan  

In accordance to the resolution of Council on 28 September 2020, the Draft Warnervale District Contributions 

Plan 2020 has been placed on public exhibition for 28 days to allow for community consultation prior to being 

finalised and adopted. 

 

The draft Warnervale District Contributions Plan has been prepared in accordance with the provisions of the 

Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 and the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 

2000.  

 

Council has prepared a new draft Section 7.11 Development Contributions Plan, to amend the existing The 

Warnervale District Contributions Plan. 

 

The revised plan will levy contributions pursuant to section 7.11 of the Environment Planning and Assessment Act 

1979 to assist the Council to provide public facilities and infrastructure. 

 

The Draft Warnervale District Contributions Plan 2020, and supporting documentation will be on public 

exhibition for 28 days (from Monday 9 November to Monday 7 December 2020) on Council’s engagement 

website (yourvoiceourcoast.com ) for community review and feedback. 

 

Submissions should be addressed to the Acting Chief Executive Officer and will be accepted until 5.00pm on 

Monday 7 December 2020 by: 

1. By email (preferred) ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au; 

2. Post: PO Box 20, Wyong NSW 2259; PO Box 21, Gosford NSW 2250; or 

3. online via a submission form 

 

Any enquiries relating to this matter should be directed to Chris Ferry, Senior Strategic Contributions Planner on 

4350 5171 Or ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au 

 

Your attention is drawn to the provisions of the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 which allows 

for possible access to certain public and personal documentation. View our privacy statement. 

 

Rik Hart 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 

9 November 2020  
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